Task Force Minutes October 1, 2008

Present:  Julia Mattes, Sean Nunley, Josiah Litant, Jane Couperus, Jessica Gifford, Ariel Pressmen and Claire Turner 

We reviewed the mission of the Task Force, last year's accomplishments, and our list of goals for this year.  We prioritized three goals: 1) developing guidelines for faculty and staff around drinking with students 2) EMT protocol/confidentiality issues, and 3) Clarifying the College's response to policy infractions and making these explicit to the community.  We also added to our list of future topics: discussion of how to effectively include drug and alcohol issues in orientation, and Hampshire's public image/reputation. 

We then worked on developing survey questions and discussed distribution of the survey.  The survey will be delivered to staff electronically over the Daily Digest, to faculty via school meetings, and to students via residence mtgs prior to Halloween.  Jessica will submit the rough draft of the survey questions to the Dean’s Office for approval prior to distribution.
